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many availed themselves of this opportunity of acquiring more
knowledge of the insect world.  We were p rticularly gratified to see
s0 wany present on the evening when the President delivered lhis
address, as it evidenced such an interest as should b taken Ly our
members in the work of x kindred society. .

We would pacticularly impress upon any members wiié may not
vet have paid their subseription fees for the current year, that .these
dues are payable in advance. Formerly when the transactions of the
Club were published almost at the close of the year, the Treasurer did
not find it necessary to call upon the members befove that time, but
under the present method of monthly publication the Treasurer (Mr.
James Fletcher, Experimental Iarm) has corresponding payments to
make, and must look to the memhers to provide hine with the required
firuds. .
Another, and very important, way by which the treasury can be
repleted, and the Club at the sime time strengthened at every poiat, 1s
in the securing of new members. There ave undoubtedly s-ill many
persong in the city who might derive both pleusure and advantage from
attending the Leccures and Classes of the coming winter, and who only
await information as to the objects and work of the Ciub to induce them
to join it. .

Members will have observed no doubt thab the Septomber and
Octolier numbers of our m.:lgazine contained only twelve puges each.
The eight pages thereby at present lost will, however, be regained
whken the proposed revised List of Ottawa Plants is ready for publica-
tion, and will enable the first portion of that hst to be printed without
subdivision. This new list of our plants will be one of great value to.
Lotani ts, as aumerous additions have been made to the  Flor
Cttawaensis” published in Transactions No. T, and information vegard-
ing the habitat, ete., of each species will be given. )



